
Hi everyone, 

It has been a little while since we last spoke to you so we thought that now was 
a good time to check in with you all and let you know what we have been up to.  
We are missing you all greatly and hope that our letter, and the activities and 
resources that we are sending out, might help in bringing a bit of school into 
your homes.   

You have continued to keep Mr Taylor and I up to speed with your activities 
during lockdown.  We love seeing your videos and pictures appearing every week 
on FaceBook.  I received a wonderful handwritten letter from Harry. He has 
been practising his football skills during lockdown, so goalkeepers beware!  

It has been an absolute pleasure to speak to your parents this week and hear 
about all of the wonderful things that you have been doing.  I know that Issy is 
running her own salon from home, Ethan has learned how to rewire a plug and 
Oliver has started his own Tie-Dye business! (I’ve put in an order for one of his 
fantastic t-shirts!). We have been fortunate that the weather has continued to 
bring us glorious sunshine and I know that lots of you have been taking 
advantage of this by going on runs and bike rides. Healthy bodies = healthy 
minds!     

As you can see from my pictures, Elsie Gale has enjoyed working at the nail bar 
(maybe Issy could take her on as an apprentice!) and Stanley has been getting 
tired on our long walks.  Mr Taylor has been busy in the Onchan Hub and asked 
me to pass on that he is still painting his house and going on lovely dog walks.  
He reminded everyone to continue being kind and hopes to see you all soon.  

Since we are still going to be apart for a little while longer we wanted to find 
another way to connect with you.  You can reach me at: sarahgale@online.sch.im  
If you would like to send me any examples of learning that you have been doing, 
or any pictures or videos of what you have been up to, I would be happy to look 
at them.  Make sure to check your own inbox for a response from me.  We have 
also set up a resource bank that you will be able to access via the Y4 home 
learning section on the website.  This area has lots of activities and resources 
to help with keeping those brains stretched! I look forward to receiving some 
of your ‘Night Zookeeper’ themed stories in my inbox!  

Take care guys, stay safe and we will see you all soon, 

Mrs Gale and Mr Taylor. 

Hello again Year 4!
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